
 
 

 

 

15 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Families/Students 
 
Business/Economics/Law/Travel (BELT) Year 13 REVISION WORKSHOP - Monday 21 November, 4.30pm 
 
We hope this email finds you well. 
 
With the year 13 mock exams now two weeks away, as a faculty we would like to support the students in 
their revision activities. 
 
Effective revision is a crucial factor contributing to exam success, and to this end we are offering a revision 
workshop for both students and their families, next Monday 21 November at 4.30pm. 
 
The workshop will be delivered online via Google Meet, will include contributions from Mrs Fleming, Mr 
Batsford and Mr Dupoy and will last approximately 1 hour.  
 
We will cover the following: 
 

 what research tells us about effective revision 

 different revision strategies 

 revision tips for each of the four subjects 

 Q&A 

 
Can you please fill out this form HERE to confirm whether or not you plan to attend and ask any questions 
you may have.  
 
Google Meet details will be shared at the end of this week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr M Batsford and the BELT Team 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1f2ZPijabbE7zvHx2IuK7sjGGNSZBRLW6r_5Gt34C8wc/viewform?edit_requested=true


 
 

 

 

 
 


